WORK SESSION PRECEDING REGULAR
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

November 13, 2023, 6:00 PM

Discussion on:

> short-term rentals

> duplex rentals

> “multi-use corridor”

> other issues as time allows

MSU Extension Land Use Educator Ryan Coffey will meeto with the Planning
Commission to answer questions and provide advice on the above mentioned topics
and others as time may allow.

Questions/concerns can be directed to Joe Howes, PC Chair
BridgetonPC@gmail.com
231-206-1496
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